

## 屯門天主教中學

## Tuen Mun Catholic Secondary School

Kin Sang Estate, Tuen Mun, N.T. Tel: 24632082 / 24632084 Fax: 24676036 http://www.tmcss.edu.hk

21st February, 2023

Dear parents or guardians,

## **Invitation to our Annual TUEN TEEN Book Fair**

Our school has long been nurturing students by exploring their interests and widening their scope of knowledge in various domains. We believe reading is a way to open our students' eyes and they are bound to become future global leaders. Through reading, students could properly develop their creativity, moral values and the fun by sharing with others about their thoughts. TUEN TEEN Book Fair is one of our traditional and remarkable annual events. You and your children are cordially invited to come and celebrate with us.

Our annual book fair will be held from 1<sup>st</sup> March, 2023 (Wednesday) to 4<sup>th</sup> March, 2023 (Saturday). There is a public session for the invited guests on 4<sup>th</sup> March. You are sincerely invited to attend this session with your children. Our teachers and students will also be available to share the joy of reading with you and your children. The details are as follow:

Date: 4th March, 2023 (Saturday)

Time: 10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.

Venue: School Hall, Tuen Mun Catholic Secondary School

No reservation is required but you are recommended to bring along this letter and your children should be escorted by you to enter our school. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mr. Lai Chi Yuen, our English Panel Head and vice principal at 24632082 or via email info@home.tmcss.edu.hk.

Regards,

Siu Sze Chuen John

Principal